
DJ & PRODUCER
Based in Portland, OR
Vibralocity@gmail.com
(971) 401-0825
www.VibralocityMusic.com

ARTIST BIO
Vibralocity is a dancefloor conductor
and a purveyor of sound. Each
performance by Vibralocity is a
carefully curated story; a journey told
through music that vibrates the body
and touches the soul. 

As a DJ, Vibralocity seamlessly blends
songs; weaving a sonic tapestry that
entices the audience to move and
groove. 

As a producer, Vibralocity is able to
express himself through music that is
raw, authentic, and emotional. He isn't
afraid to bare his truest self to those
who listen.

SOCIALS

SUPPORT CREDITS
Vibralocity has provided support for: 
Walker & Royce, Krewella, Sickick, Cash
Cash, Russ Liquid, Cofresi, Diskord, Ahee,
Dela Moontribe, Yheti, ToadFace, Mt.
Analogue, Mindex, Ovoid, SuDs, Bedroom
Trax, Beli3ver, Tv_Tv, Manoj, Mienne,
Mark Brody, and many more!
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LATEST RELEASES
Celebration of House

FRESHIES Vol. 2
LIVE @ SHIFT 2023

VibralocityMusic

https://www.facebook.com/VibralocityMusic
https://soundcloud.com/vibralocitymusic
https://www.instagram.com/vibralocitymusic/
https://twitter.com/vibra_locity
https://soundcloud.com/vibralocitymusic/celebration-of-house-090823
https://soundcloud.com/vibralocitymusic/freshies-vol-2
https://soundcloud.com/vibralocitymusic/vibralocity-live-shift-2023-beach-stage
https://www.youtube.com/@vibralocitymusic

